
 

 

 

Wednesday 17th November 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Year 11 Parents Evening 

After much consideration we have decided to postpone the Year 11 Parents Evening that was 

scheduled for this week. Instead, the Parents Evening will now take place in the Spring Term. This 

will enable parents to discuss with subject teachers the outcomes of the mock examinations and 

determine what further improvements need to be made prior to the next examinations in March.  

GCSE Examinations Summer 2022. 

Attached to this letter, I have added information about the changes that are being implemented for 

the examinations next summer.  If there are any further changes, I will notify you immediately. I 

appreciate that we are still living in uncertain times and that it is essential that I communicate with 

you regularly and ensure that you are kept fully informed.  Please click this link for more information 

from Ofqual about GCSE examinations in 2022:  Letter to students - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

Mock examinations. 

These will commence on Monday November 22nd.  Please encourage your child to attend the 

revision sessions which are being held this week.  The mock examination timetable can be found on 

our website, and students have been given an individual timetable. It is important that your child 

gets plenty of sleep during mock examination weeks, in addition they should eat healthily and keep 

hydrated.  Students should bring water to drink during the mock examinations.  

Mock examination results 

I would like to invite Parents to collect their child’s mock examination results on Thursday 16th 

December between 4:30 and 5:30pm. If you are unable to attend, please email our Examinations 

Officer lcureton@corearena.academy and the results will be sent to you.  

I look forward to meeting you and celebrating your child’s success on the 16th December.  

Yours sincerely 

 

R Mann 
Headteacher 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/open-letters-arrangements-for-gcses-as-and-a-levels-in-2022/letter-to-students
mailto:lcureton@corearena.academy

